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Supreme Court Clerk's Office - Keller, Heather

From: YussW@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 4:08 PM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Water Protectors at Standing Rock

To the Justices of the Supreme Court of North Dakota: 
  
    I have been an attorney for 50 years.  I understand the need for proper counsel for all defendants.  I have been to 
Standing Rock and to the Oceti Sakowin Camp.  There are competent attorneys there from across the country.  They 
want to help.  The local attorneys at the Camp are able to provide them with the information they need to provide proper 
representation. 
  
    I hope that this Honorable Court will see the wisdom in permitting out of state counsel to provide the representation 
they need to those arrested as a result of actions in and around the Dakota Access Pipe Line. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Joel Weisberg 
Pennsylvania Supreme Court #12629 
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